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3rd October 2022 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Problem Solving Activity - Friday 7th October 
 
We are delighted to inform you that we have an outside company coming to school on 7th October to run 
a one-hour STEM escape the room workshop with our Year 10 students. The company are a leading 
provider of school activity days which provide students with the opportunity to develop analytical skills, 
resilience and creativity as well as explore different aspects of the Science and Math curriculum. Thus, 
preparing them for their exams and their future career and beyond. 
 
Students will be in their tutor groups and the timings of their workshops are listed below. The workshop 
will take place in the hall with two groups at a time lasting for one hour. There will be a member of staff 
from Rooks Heath School and another member of the Problem-Solving company present with the 
students throughout the workshop.  
 
The company will discuss and engage with students about various aspects of STEM and problem solving. 
There is no cost for this event, and we are pleased to say it is being offered for free.  
 
9:10-10:10: Tutor Groups 10 Blue and 10 Green 
10:10-11:10: Tutor Groups 10 Orange and 10 Indigo  
11:30-12:30: Tutor Groups 10 Red and Violet  
13:10-14:10: Tutor Groups 10 Yellow and White  
 
On the day students will go to registration and lessons as usual but will go to the hall at their designated 
time. Students will need to attend in full school uniform with their normal school bag, equipment and 
books for their lessons.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
Mrs E Wright  
Assistant Head Teacher  
SENCo 


